
Dear Resident,  

 

 

I will be holding a surgery at Bredgar Farm shop, The Street, Bredgar, 
Siƫngbourne ME9 8EX at 9am on Saturday 25th January 2025. 

 

This is your opportunity to raise any concerns you may have and to find 
out what I am doing to tackle the issues that maƩer to you.  

 

Everyone is welcome 
and please share this 

message on to anyone 
that you would feel 
would benefit from 

aƩendance. 

 

Regards, 

Richard 

PC DIVERS 30702 

 

Beat Officer for  

Teynham and Lynsted, 
West Downs and 

Woodstock. 

You can contact us via: 
The Kent Police website through the “Tell us 
about”, “Live chat” and “Contact us” funcƟons. 
Visit www.kentpolice.uk 
The non-emergency 101 number 
The emergency 999 number 


